
Regular Meeting of the Durham Kennel Club - May 15, 1978 

The meeting was called to order by the President, Faith Gehweiler, 
after a program on the Confederacy of the Tailwaggers given by 
Bob Peters. 

Minutes of the April meeting were read and approved. 

It was announced that our building was broken into the previous 
week. Leads and collars were stolen along with canned drinks 
from the refrigerator. The building was not vandalized. We had 
no coverage for the items stolen. 

Treasurers Report: $23,221.56. Mary Holland will make the lump 
sum payment on our loan when the first payment is due June 1. 
This will lower our payments. 

Mary Bell passed out flyers for our match to be held June 18. 

Larry Smith reported the Fall Show will be on October 21. We 
are using the same judges as Alamance in order to split expenses. 
Their show will be October 22. Volunteers are needed. 

Rom Hicks, Trophy Chairman for the Fall Show, asked members to 
sign up for trophies. 

There are currently 7 dogs in tracking classes. 

Mary Holland reported we have spent $64,105.93 to date for the 
building. 

Officers and Board Members for the corning year were voted in 
unanimously. They are: Sharon Sawyer, President; Bill Martin, 
Vice President; Mary Holland, Treasurer; Diane Divine, Secretary. 
Board Members: Keith Grirnson, Brenda Jarman, Faith Gehweiler, 
Pete Kartye, John Cooper. AKC Delegate: Bill Tolbert. 

Announced as applying for membership: 

Sam & Sally Graham (English Springer Spaniels) 

Voted on for Regular Membership: 

Reather & Gwen Hinson 
Judy Kumpel 

Vern Bell announced there would be a Hound and Terrier Show 
on S. Lowell Road on May 20th. It will be held similar to 
English shows. 

The meeting was adjourned. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Mary B. Bell 
Secretary 


